
150 Ferrand Drive, Suite 208 
Toronto, Ontario M3C 3E5 

T 416.926.1907 F 416.926.1601 
www.pollutionprobe.org 

 

Ms. Christine Long 
Registrar & Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board  
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor  
2300 Yonge Street  
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  
 
July 23, 2020  
 
Re:  EB-2019-0294 Low Carbon Energy Project  
Pollution Probe Letter Regarding Interrogatories to TSSA 
 
Dear Ms. Long:  
 
In accordance with Procedural Order No. 3 interrogatories are due related to the TSSA evidence by July 
24, 2020. Pollution Probe has reviewed the evidence provided by the TSSA and Board Staff 
interrogatories filed July 22, 2020. Pollution Probe does not have any incremental questions at this time. 
 
Respectfully submitted on behalf of Pollution Probe.   

 

  
 
Michael Brophy, P.Eng., M.Eng., MBA  
Michael Brophy Consulting Inc. 
Consultant to Pollution Probe  
Phone: 647-330-1217  
Email: Michael.brophy@rogers.com 
 
cc:  Enbridge (email via EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com)  
 David Stevens, Aird & Berlis (via email) 
 Intervenors (via email) 

Richard Carlson, Pollution Probe (via email)  
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